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Yetman Public School 
Newsletter 

Term 2 

July 

1st NAIDOC Day – Toomelah 

4th  Last day of Term 2 

Winter Holidays 

21st Staff Development Day 

22nd Students Return for Term 3 

23rd Author workshop with Gus Gordon – 

North Star Public School 

23rd State Cross Country Trials – 

qualifying students 

24th National Tree Day 

August 

1st Small Schools Knockout - Netball 

4th  Heferen Shield Zone Athletics – 

qualifying students 

8th Public Speaking and Poetry Slam  - 

inter-school competition with 

Bonshaw Public School 

11th – 13th School Camp 

20th  Stewart House Pyjama Day 

21st  Invite your family and friends to Book 

Parade – 9am to 9:30 

 

WHAT’S ON AT YPS? 

As we reach the end of Term 2, it's a wonderful opportunity to reflect 

on the incredible learning experiences our students have engaged in, 

both inside and outside the classroom. This term has been filled with 

excitement, achievements, and a strong sense of community. Our 

students have shown remarkable enthusiasm for their studies with 

their curiosity and commitment to learning shining through in 

collaborative projects, where teamwork and communication were key. 

We had great success in our exhibits at the Warialda Show, earning 

accolades and showcasing the talent within our school community. A 

huge thank you to our dedicated staff and families for supporting our 

students’ efforts! 

Our athletes have also excelled this term. The Cross-Country events 

were a fantastic display of determination and sportsmanship, with 

many students achieving personal bests. The athletics carnival was 

equally impressive, with students showcasing their skills in various 

events. Congratulations to all participants and a special shout-out to 

our medal winners! 

Looking ahead, next term promises to be just as thrilling! We are 

eagerly anticipating the upcoming school camp, which will provide 

students with opportunities for personal growth, teamwork, and 

unforgettable memories. Additionally, we will be participating in the 

Small Schools Knockout competitions with North Star Public School 

for netball and touch football. Our partnership with Bonshaw Public 

School continues to flourish. Together, we are fostering collaborative 

learning experiences that benefit both communities. 

And some of the best news (according to the students) is that Toasty 

Term 2 will be extended indefinitely! It has been wonderful to witness 

students enjoying nutritious lunches that fuel their brains for 

exceptional learning. 

As we wrap up this term, we want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to 

our teachers, staff, parents, and students for their hard work and 

dedication. Your support and enthusiasm make our school a vibrant 

place of learning and growth. 

Wishing everyone a restful break and we look forward to welcoming 

you back for an exciting Term 3! 

 

Katherine Walker 

Principal 
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Our Cross-Country Stars at the Macintyre Carnival and Regional Trials. 

Well done to Olivia who will be running at the State Carnival in Sydney – we wish her all 

the best! 

 

Macintyre Athletics Carnival 

Our seven athletes brought home the 

Handicap Shield from the carnival held in 

Goondiwindi. What an amazing 

achievement!  

Congratulations to Mac (minor boy 

champion) and Olivia (joint junior girl 

champion with Ava from North Star)! 

Art entries for Warialda Show 

The ANZAC 

Memorial 

Garden in 

progress. 

We can’t wait 

to see it 

finished! 

← 
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YOU CAN DO IT! 

Confidence 

Getting Along 

Organisation 



30 June 2025 
 

 


